
Ayer Library Board Open Session Meeting Minutes: February 17,2022

Pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions
of the Open Meeting Law, MGL Chapter SOA, Section 18 and the Governor's March
15, 2020 Order imposing strict limitations on the number of people that may gather
in one place, this meeting of the Ayer Library Board of Trustees is being conducted
by remote participation. Every effort has been made to ensure that the public can
adequately access the proceedings as provided in the Order. Broadcast and recorded
byAPAC.

Sharon Slarsky, president, presiding. Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm
Trustees present: Becky Campaner, Maggie Durand, Debra Faust-Clancy, Susan
Kennedy - treasurer, Cyndi Lavin - secretary, Rebecca Myers (entered 6:08pm),
Sharon Slarsky - president
Trustees absent: Robert Gardner

Also present: Tim Silva - Library Director, Amy Leonard - Head of Youth Services,
Cindy Knox - Ayer IT Director

Agenda Items: Call to Order
Review and approval of agenda: No changes made
Motion: A motion was made by Debra Faust-Clancy and seconded by Cyndi Lavin to
approve the meeting agenda as posted.
Motion passed by roll call vote 6-0-0

Announcements:

Rebecca Myers will need to run for the 3-year seat on the Library Board this spring.
There will be an open seat for 1-year. Sharon Slarsky will call the list of interested
candidates.

(Rebecca entered at 6:08pm)

Maggie Durand reported on a potential collaboration with the Ayer Historical
Commission regarding a sufferage era post card talk by Carol Corsted. Tim
suggested that Barbara Cheeks, Head of Adult Services, could follow up.

The beat failed in the building on Tuesday, February 15. The building was closed
Wednesday for repairs, and reopened Thursday. There are still a few valves and
control pieces that need to be replaced. It will be a Capital expense. There was no
damage from the leak, fortunately. Renaud HVAC from Sutton MA was the business
used.

David Sibley will be speaking at the Bull Run on April 3''''. This is a joint program
between the Friends of the Ayer Library and the Friends of the Hazen Library. Becky
announced that seats are running out.






